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NEW MISSIONARY COMING 

DANIEL HARDIN AND WIFE COMING ·ro KOREA. 
Daniel C. Hardin, ~08 East Ellsworth, 
Anaheim, Calif'c..rnla, sponsored by the 
Churc~ or v1ristJ 4903 North Fourth St., 
Albuquerque, New Mexico, vill be coming 
to Korea in July of this year to take a 
place in the work of the churches of 
Christ in Korea . Bro. and Sister Hardin 
are vell qualified for this work. Bro . 
Rardin is preaching this year for the 
Central Church of Christ, Anaheim. They 
have ad wide experience in church and 
school vork. They are delighted at the 
prospect of being vith us and they are 
coming vlth great expectation. Their 
enthusiasm cheers our hearts. 

CONGRATULATIONS FROM A. R. HOLTON. Bro . 
Daniel C. Hardin was born Decemoer 28, 
1932. As a boy he went to school in 
the rural schools near Albuquerque, 
Nev Mexico. In 1950 he graduated from 
the Raton, Nev Mexico, High School. He 
received a BA degree in 1955 from the 
University of Nev Mexico. Bro . Hardin 
taught art at D3.vid Lipscomb College 
and took Bible courses there . While 
living in Nashville he preacted for sev­
eral congregations near Nashville. Hls 
first regular preaching was at the 12th 
Street congregation. He was married to 
Mies Joyce Faye Smith of Albuquerque, 
on uguet 4, 1957. The Hardine now live 


